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We do not support the approval of the basement works

My wife and | are extremely concerned about a basement being developed at 190 Goldhurst Terrace. We
realise that Camden gave its approval previously to this work. Since then however we have experienced
subsidence at our house where we needed work done to manage and
rectify the movement. With the rigours of basement work we believe that the subsidence will be exacerbated.
We therefore do not believe this work should be allowed to proceed.

In addition, both my wife and | work at home. The noise and inconvenience the basement work will have on
our lives will be extremely severe; both from a wellbeing perspective as well as impact our businesses.

Finally, it should be noted that we had double yellow lines placed across

This was undertaken because it was deemed a road danger due to blind spots of cars driving up and
down the street. If the basement work is approved we believe this could be a danger to the traffic flow with
trucks coming and going at regular intervals
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